
ACS Staff Members Vaccinated with Help of British High Commission

Eight staff members of the ACS Secretariat have received COVID-19 vaccinations in a collaboration
with the British High Commission in Port-of-Spain. They received their first dose of
Oxford/AstraZeneca vaccines from among the batch given to the High Commission by the British
government. Secretary General Rodolfo Sabonge thanked the High Commission for the generous
offer.


